
• 

TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 6, 1989 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
Jeffrey Siler 
J. v. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Drug Counselor Carolyn Miller, School Board Member Tom 
Poulton, Superintendent Robert Kreiner from the Centerville City 
Schools and Police Chief William Lickert were present to discuss 
with Council the potential charge of a Juvenile Officer. This 
item for discussion was prompted by a seminar attended by 
Councilman Brooks Compton during the National League of Cities 
Conference in December of 1988. This position would be a 
Centerville Police Officer working with Juveniles in our 
community. Dr. Kreiner pointed out the fact that times would 
require plain clothes and at other times a uniform would be 
appropriate. Dr. Kreiner has had experience with Juvenile 
Officers in other schools. Chief Lickert outlined what he would 
expect of this officer and the qualifications said person must 
possess. Mr. Kenning projected that said position could be in 
place by the beginning of the 1989-90 school year. Council 
concurred that the City Manager move forward with this proposal. 

Members of the Committee for the Centerville City Schools 
Operating Levy were present to review their need with City 
Council. Mr. Don Kasle, Chairman of the Committee, asked Council 
to do whatever possible to promote passage of this levy. Mr. Wil 
Cahill stressed the need for additional money. Mr. Frank DePalma 
reviewed the school's financial status today and in the future. 
Mr. Richard Marshall asked Councilrnernbers to show support on an 
individual basis. 

Mr. Kenning distributed to Council projected expenses as 
outlined by the American Festival Committee for the Festival this 
July 4th. Council concurred to contribute $5,000.00 toward the 
Festival. 

Mayor Heintz advised that a Joint Meeting between the 
Centerville City Council and the Washington Township Trustees 
will take place on Monday, March 27, 1989 in the Law Library. 
The agenda will be set by the City and the Township. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, the majority of Council 
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concurred not to sponsor a Membership in the Dayton Chamber of 
Commerce. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughl4=n 
Clerk of Council 


